The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5SDR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

23" November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

At The Ryde School, we believe that reading is such an important gateway to learning. We want our
children to immerse themselves into worlds that they have never imagined, visit countries they have
only heard of, deep dive into oceans and even fly into space! Our intent at The Ryde is that every
child develops a love of books.

We would like to invite you to join in with your child’s reading journey by spending time with them,
sharing and enjoying the vast range of books we have in our library. Having this time together will
be beneficial for fostering an enjoyment and love for reading,

The reading sessions will happen at 2.30pm until 3pm. You will also be able to support your child in
choosing a library book to take home. The dates below are the session dates for Reception:

Friday 2™ December
Friday 13" January
Friday 27" January
Friday 10" February

It is not appropriate to bring babies or young children. We look forward to sharing our books with
you.

Although you are welcome to attend any of the above sessions, it is not expected that you attend all
of them, unless you want to.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Thompson
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